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Ringgold – Monday, August 23rd  

Canon Mac – Thursday, August 26th  

Peters – Tuesday, August 24th  

Please check District website for the 

most updated information. 

 
August?! Can you believe it? I feel like I just wrote the June Newsletter hoping for warmer 

weather! We had an awesome water day; we will try to squeeze in a few more. Thank you 

to the parents who have sent in special treats all throughout the summer, nothing better 

than a freeze pop on a hot day, bubbles for outside and even cookies! Goodluck to our 

school agers and college students going back to school this fall!  

Some children will also be transitioning into new rooms as we start a new school year, if you 

have any comments, questions or concerns during this time please feel free to share with us. 

We want to make these transitions as smooth as possible! Ms. Pam will be greeting all of you 

to review your contracts, agreements, & contact information. Please spare a few moments 

for your autographs. Thank You! 

Thank you again for your continued support and patience during this crazy time, if you ever 

have any comments or questions, please feel free to ask. We are continuing to do extra 

cleaning/sanitizing & safety precautions around the center.  THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK 

YOU! 

As always-Please let us know when your child is feeling under the weather & especially if 

they have something ’to share` so we can post a notice for all to be aware & cautious.  We 

post these notices on our entrance/exit doors.  If you plan to take your child in for a well visit-

PLEASE take a Health Assessment form.  We need to keep all files current & up to date as 

possible. 

Lastly ENJOY!! It is Summer!       

We want to wish the best of luck 
to our preschool graduates! 

 

Anna, Ava, Gracelynn, Lakely, 
Melody, Eric, Gabe, Jacob, 

Judson, Knoxx and Monroe       

 


